Abdullah Bin Ali Al-Misnad Prep. School For Boys



MODULE 1 EXAM

NAME:	GRADE: 7/	
<u>Language Function</u>		
Choose the right answer:1- How often do you clean the windows?	25	
A. at the gym		

- B. I'm cooking.
- C. once a week
- D. I love watching game show.
- 2- What does your brother look like?
- A. He hates football.
- B. He's short and slim.
- C. He likes playing chess.
- D. He is friendly and outgoing.

Reading 1

Directions:

Read the passage and answer the questions that follow.

Marco Polo was born in 1254, in Venice, Italy. He was a famous traveler. When he was 17 years old, he went to China with his father, Niccolò, and his uncle, Maffeo. Pope Gregory sent them to visit Kublai Khan, the emperor of China. Kublai Khan liked Marco Polo. He enjoyed Marco Polo's stories about many lands. Kublai Khan gave Marco Polo a job. He sent Polo on diplomatic missions. He also made him governor of Yangzhou, an important trading city.

When Marco Polo went back to the Venetian Republic, he talked about his life in China. Few believed his stories. In 1298, he went to jail during a war between Venice and Genoa. While he was a prisoner in jail, he dictated his stories about China to another man in jail. The man wrote down the stories. The stories became the book, "The Travels of Marco Polo." Each chapter of the book covers a s specific region of China. Each chapter is about the military, farming, religion, and culture of a certain area. The book was translated into many languages. It was a **great** book.

Marco Polo got out of jail in 1299. He went back to Venice to join his father and uncle. He became very rich. In 1300 he got married, and he and his wife had three children. Marco Polo died in 1324. He was almost 70 years old.

In the centuries since his death, Marco Polo has received the recognition that failed to come his way during his lifetime. So much of what he claimed to have seen has been verified by researchers, academics and other explorers. Even if his accounts came from other travelers he met along the way, Marco's story has inspired countless other adventurers to set off and see the world.

3.	what is the text Mainly about?
	A. A famous soldier
	B. A famous traveler
	C. A famous prisoner
	D. A famous diplomat
4.	Who was Kublai Khan?
	A. a very famous writer
	B. a very famous trader
	C. the teller of the story
	D. the emperor of China
5.	What is the underlined word great is closest in meaning to?
	A. bad
	B. awful
	C. horrible
	D. fantastic
6.	What happened in 1299?
7.	Where was Marco Polo born?

Vocabulary

Read and choose the correct answer.			
8. My	y friendsbo	owling every week.	
	A. do		
	B. go		
	C. play		
	D. go to		
9. I d	lon't like doing	, but I tidy my room once a week.	
	A. tasks		
	B. chores		
	C. exercise		
	D. activities		
10. M	Ny uncle lives on the seventh	floor, so I always take the	
I neve	er walk.		
	A. lift		
	B. stairs		

C. ladder

D. staircase

11. My brother	_ a story now.
A. read	
B. reads	
C. is reading	
D. are reading	
12. My friend often	_to my house in the evening.
A. come	
B. came	
C. comes	
D. is coming	
13. Do as shown between the brackets.	
- I enjoy <u>watch</u> TV every night.	(correct)
14. Do as shown between the brackets.	
pictures/ Faisal/ taking/ likes.	(rearrange)

GRAMMAR

15. Writing:

- Write two paragraphs about your best friend.

Paragraph 1	Paragraph 2
 Say who your best friend is and 	 Write about his personality.
how old he is.	 Write about what you do together.
 Write about his appearance 	 Write what he is doing these days.
(hair, eyes, etc)	
	_
	_
	_
	_